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We would like to welcome you all back after the Covid-19 pandemic. 

We hope that you are all well and look forward to enjoying the 

summer with you all. The nursery is full of laughter and joy and we 

cannot be happier.  

During our learning journey this 

month we have introduced our 

butterfly children to the most 

famous artist in the world.  

 

We are pleased to have received so 

much positive feedback from the 

parents regarding the chosen theme. 

If you wish to suggest a theme that 

you feel the children will benefit 

from please send through 

suggestions.  

LINK BETWEEN THE GENERATIONS 

Here at Tots and Scholars we believe in 

creating links between the generations 

therefore all our 3+ children would usually 

visit the Care Home twice a month to bring 

a smile to the residents’ faces. However due 

to the current situation of the corona virus 

we are unable to visit the care homes until 

further notice.  

This hasn’t stopped us, therefore we have 

sent lovely handmade cards and gifts which 

we are sure has made everyone at the care 

home smile.  

 

 

 

 

A reminder to all parents that drop off and pick up is 

from the car park. 



     
 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SAYING BYE TO RUTH  
At the end of summer we will be saying 
bye to Ruth (deputy manager) who has 
been with us right from the start.  
Ruth will be starting her retirement and 
we want to take this opportunity to say 
HUGE THANK YOU for all your hard 

work and you will be missed!  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

EMPLOYEE OF 
THE MONTH 
 

We are sure you 
would like to join 
us in 
congratulating 
Ausra who is our 
employee of the 
month.   
 

TIME FOR AFRICA… Jambo & Karibu 

ON WEDENESDAY 23nd JULY FROM 2.30PM WE 

ARE INVITING THE CHILDREN TO ENTER THE 

MAGICAL LAND OF AFRICA. 

IT WILL BE A FUN PACKED AFTERNOON FILLED 

WITH TRADITINAL AFRCAN MUSIC AND 

DANCING, A DRUMMING SESSION FOLLOWED 

BY AUTHENTIC AFRICAN MEAL FOR TEA.  

 

RECOMMENDATI0NS 

Here at Tots and Scholars we are very 

pleased that many of you have 

recommended new families to our 

nursery.  We would like to show our 

appreciation to you by giving you 10% off 

your invoice for one month after a new 

family that you have recommended starts 

with us.  We would kindly ask that you 

email us to let us know when you have 

made a recommendation so that we can 

ensure that the discount is applied. 

DATES NURSERY IS CLOSED 

Please note that in addition to Bank Holidays 

the nursery will be closed for Jewish Holidays 

Monday 28th September and the last day of 

the year will be Monday 23rd December when 

the nursery will close at 3.30pm. 

 


